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[English)

Hundreds of thousands of Canadians visit Mexico every
year, and the number of Mexican visitors to Canada continues
to increase. The beautiful Spanish language is heard spoken
more and more often in the corridors of this building as
touring groups follow guides across Parliament Hill. Such
exchanges foster better mutual understanding and good will.
We hope that they will thrive and expand.

[Translation)

Mindful of the cordial relationship between our two coun-
tries, we wish to thank His Excellency for his visit and his kind
words. Thank you.

[English]

This joint meeting of the Senate and House of Commons of
Canada is now adjourned.




